
A Special THANK  YOU 

For more information on our Drive to Success 

program, please call (630)553-9100. 

The Kendall County Health Department would like to 

thank Board of Health President, Christina Cooper and 

her family for the generous donation of a vehicle.  

This vehicle will be donated to an eligible Kendall 

County resident  in need of transportation in order 

maintain self-sufficiency during a difficult time. These 

types of gifts are life changing and we are so very 

grateful to her and her family for this gift.  


